Valley Flocd Committee Meeting
Moose Lodge
1/25/2018

Present: Harold Begger, LES Harris, Jeannene Maas, Raymond Read, Lyle Lallum, Belinda Begger

The Cormittee brought up the issue of the ditches in the valley. They are currently all plugged with
snow and debris. After discussion and looking for a volunteer, Harold Begger will go to the County to
find out if they plan on cleaning them out

There was discussion about the snow pack this year and it appears to be about 10% over average. At
this time, all members are concerned about it flooding again this year.

The Committee discussed organizing an Advisory Committee of sorts to work with the County and to
watch and to be a part in how the RID money is being spent. After discussing this possibility, Jeannene
volunteered to go up to the County office and find out if this Advisory Cammittee could be formed.

The next meeting of the Valley Flood Committee wiil be on 2/21/18.



